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The 15 of August we held our 5th annual Barbeque at our home in Voghera, Italy. 

 

A family festival where our Unification families and guests gathered for a day of fun and fellowship 

during the summer holidays. Each year the participation grows and again this year we broke our record. 

There were 83 participants, some driving 4 hours to arrive for lunch, 50% were under the age of 40, and 

representing a stunning 24 nationalities! 

 

We truly felt that our Heavenly Parent was joyfully with us. 

 

A photo is worth a thousand words, but we would like to offer our sincere gratitude to Patrizia and Franz 

Kerschbaummayr of the National Blessed Family Dept, and Vita and Renato Vallone, our local Milano 

Pastors for their support for this Event. The atmosphere was assisted by Music and animation provided by 

Maco DJ. 

 

All day the participants enjoyed constant Ping Pong, foosball and the soccer field. There was an abundant 

lunch with 4 types of BBQ meat, salads, fruit and deserts, all 9 tables were filled with brothers and sisters 

filling their stomachs. In the afternoon the children enjoyed the pool and there was dancing for everyone. 

 

If anyone would like to hold a one-day workshop at this location, we have an air-conditioned lecture hall 

that could comfortably hold 30 people. Please contact Shirley Kanno for further information. 

 


